
 

HALLOWEEN HOLLOW!!!! 

ASEA Mat-Su Chapter is seeking volunteers for our booth being held at the 

 Raven Hall on 10/31/22  
The event runtime is 12 – 8 pm. 

Set up start at 10:30 am 
Breakdown & cleanup through 8:15 pm 

 

If interested, please reach out to 
Jana.spendlove@alaska.gov or jodym.asea@gmail.com 

And let us know what hours you would like to volunteer!!  
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